From: Erin Edzards

To: *CI-StPaul Contact-Council
Date: Monday, March 1, 2021 11:36:23 AM

I’m writing to let you know I am in support of eliminating the definition of “family” and
increasing the number of unrelated adults that can live in a rental together (Resolution 18-
1204). I know this could have unintended consequences, but I believe it is more important to
open up opportunities for people to live in great neighborhoods that they otherwise would not

be able to afford.

Erin Edzards
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